

Active School Travel Special Bike Safety Checks

Friday June 21st we will be hosting free bike checks for students in years 3-6!

Mike & Mark from **Useful - BIKE PEOPLE**will visit us in June for an Air-BrakesChain check of your bike to make it roll
and stop as well as possible, so that you can

have the confidence you need to stay safe on the road.

Students in **Years 3-6** should ride their bikes on the **21**st **June** and **walk bikes to under Q Block** to wait in line for their turn. Students should bring **helmets** for a check that they are wearing their helmet correctly.

We hope to have our Adopt A Cop visit on the day and there will be some keen bike enthusiasts to chat to you while you wait in line about bike safety and where they enjoy riding etc.

Any questions about the day can be emailed to ahorn14@eq.edu.au

PLEASE BRING YOUR PATIENCE AND MANNERS!

This event is proudly supported by Cr Nicole Johnston and Tennyson Ward.